
Andrew Galpin 

From: Stephen Baimbridge 
Sent: 19 February 2018 09:35 
To: Community Infrastructure Levy 
Subject: FW: Weymouth & Portland CIL Regulation 123 List Consultation 

Dear Mr Galpin, 

Thank you for consulting South Somerset District Council on the proposed revisions to your Regulation 123 List. 

Having read and duly considered the revisions, we wish not to comment. 

Kind regards, 

Stephen 

Stephen Baimbridge I Policy Planner 

Planning Policy, South Somerset District Council, Brympton Way, Yeovil, Somerset BA20 2HT 

From: Community Infrastructure Levy [mailto:cil@dorset.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 February 2018 16:13 
Subject: Weymouth & Portland CIL Regulation 123 List Consultation 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

On the 18th July 2016, Weymouth & Portland Borough Council implemented the Community Infrastructure Levy 
(CIL). In time, the levy will help deliver additional funding to carry out a wide range of infrastructure projects that 
support growth and benefit the local community. 

The Regulation 123 List accompanies the CIL charging schedule. It sets out the types of infrastructure the council will 
seek to use CIL contributions towards and the council's priorities for spending the levy and is required by Regulation 
123 of the Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as amended). 

The Regulation 123 List is in the process of being updated and we would welcome your comments on the proposed 
list which can be found at 
https://www.dorsetforyou.gov.uk/spendingthecommunityinfrastructurelew/west /weymouth 

The council will not revisit planning applications where resolutions to grant have already been made by committee 
or under delegated authority but are awaiting a 5106 . In the event that an application needs to be reconsidered by 
a committee due to a substantive change in circumstances and expressly excluding a minor change in wording of 
conditions, it will be reconsidered under the r123 terms in force at that time. 

The consultation will be open from Wednesday 14th February to Wednesday 14th March 2018. We would prefer if 
comments can be submitted by email to CIL@dorset.gov.uk 

Alternatively, write to: 

Implementation Team, 
Planning (Community & Policy Development), 
West Dorset District Council 
South Walks House 
South Walks Road 
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We look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 

Andrew Galpin MRTPI 
Implementation Team Leader- Planning {Community & Policy Development) 

Dorset Councils Partnership serving: 
North Dorset District Council, West Dorset District Council and Weymouth & Portland Borough Council 

01305 838214 
agalpin@dorset.gov.uk 
www.dorsetforyou.com/ contactus 

For the latest council news and information sign up to www.dorsetforyou.com/e-news 
twitter.com/dorsetforyou 
facebook.com/dorsetforyou 

Disclaimer 

This e-mail is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain information about individuals or other 
sensitive information and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to 
receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this email 
in error, kindly disregard the content of the message and notify the sender immediately. Please be aware that all 
email may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
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Andrew Galpin 

From: Stephen Baimbridge < 
Sent: 19 February 2018 09:3 
To: Community Infrastructure Levy 
Subject: FW: West Dorset CIL Regulation 123 List Consultation 

Dear Mr Galpin, 

Thank you for consulting South Somerset District Council on the proposed revisions to your Regulation 123 List. 

Having read and duly considered the revisions, we wish not to comment. 

Kind regards, 

Stephen 

--dge I Policy Planner 

Planning Policy, South Somerset District Council, Brympton Way, Yeovil, Somerset BA20 2HT 

From: Community Infrastructure Levy [mailto:cil@dorset.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 February 2018 16:13 
Subject: West Dorset CIL Regulation 123 List Consultation 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

On the 18 July 2016, West Dorset District Council implemented the Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL). In time, the 
levy will help deliver additional funding to carry out a wide range of infrastructure projects that support growth and 
benefit the local community. 

The Regulation 123 List accompanies the CIL charging schedule. It sets out the types of infrastructure the council will 
seek to use CIL contributions towards and the council's priorities for spending the levy and is required by Regulation 
123 of the Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as amended). 

The Regulation 123 List is in the process of being updated and we would welcome your comments on the proposed 
list which can be found at 
https://www.dorsetforyou.gov.uk/spendingthecommunityinfrastructurelevy/west/weymouth 

The council will not revisit planning applications where resolutions to grant have already been made by committee 
or under delegated authority but are awaiting a S106 . In the event that an application needs to be reconsidered by 
a committee due to a substantive change in circumstances and expressly excluding a minor change in wording of 
conditions, it will be reconsidered under the r123 terms in force at that time. 

The consultation will be open from Wednesday 14th February to Wednesday 14th March 2018. We would prefer if 
comments can be submitted by email to CIL@dorset.gov.uk 

Alternatively, write to: 

Implementation Team, 
Planning (Community & Policy Development), 
West Dorset District Council 
South Walks House 
South Walks Road 
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We look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 

Andrew Galpin MRTPI 
Implementation Team Leader - Planning {Community & Policy Development) 

Dorset Councils Partnership serving: 
North Dorset District Council, West Dorset District Council and Weymouth & Portland Borough Council 

01305 838214 
agalpin@dorset.gov.uk 
www.dorsetforyou.com/contactus 

For the latest council news and information sign up to www.dorsetforyou.com/e-news 

twitter.com/dorsetforyou 
facebook.com/dorsetforyou 

Disclaimer 

This e-mail is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain information about individuals or other 
sensitive information and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to 
receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this email 
in error, kindly disregard the content of the message and notify the sender immediately. Please be aware that all 
email may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
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